May 2018 President’s Message — CSI Santa Clara Valley Chapter
Terri Sudbrook, CSI, CDT, AIA

| am so very proud and honored to be a CSI member and think our chapter
is remarkable. With only two months left on my term as your chapter
president, | have been reflecting on the great speaker programs we’ve had,
all the new members who have signed up and how life seems to be moving
at the speed of light. Last month’s presentation by Nate Sprenkel was both
entertaining and very informative. The information that Nate presented was
clear, correct, concise and complete. This is the verbal communication and

= objective that we strive for as Construction Specification Institute members.
Thank-you Bill Kelly (Programs Committee Chair) and your committee members for finding this notable
speaker.

UPDATE ON OUR 2018 PRODUCT SHOW

Our chapter will be issuing a “SAVE THE DATE” flyer for our products show on September 13, 2018. This
showcase will be a major event for our chapter. This event includes table top displays, food, and a
presentation for CEU’s all in one place! Please reach out to a board member to get more information.

VOTING REMINDER

It is election time for new chapter board members. Ballots were issued out by US mail and for those who
prefer to vote electronically, Chimpmail has been issued to you too. Check your junk folder if you have
not received yours. Please vote.

NEXT CHAPTER MEETING

Guest speaker for May’s program will be presented by Tan Diep, CSI, CCPR, LEEP AP. This program will
focus on glass production, processing and performance. The presentation will focus on several types of
glass that are available and how to use them, with a special emphasis on coated glazing.

Please join us on May 3rd.

CONSTRUCT 2018 CONVENTION

October 3-5, 2018 - Join us at Long Beach Convention Center
Registration opens mid-May

For more information about the Convention,
https://www.constructshow.com/en/home.html.html




